
 

 

 

27 NOV, 2023 

  

 Notice of Termination of “Encashment of 
demand draft” Service  

 

With effect from 27 December, 2023 (the “Effective 

Date”), Nanyang Commercial Bank, Limited (“NCB”) will 

cease the “Encashment of demand draft” service. If you 

have any foreign cheque to be collected through NCB, 

please apply for our “Clean Bills (Sent for collection) ” 

service (also known as “Cheque Collection” in NCB 

website). 

 

Based on the above changes, the General Banking Service 

Charges have been revised accordingly. The amendments 

are as follow: 

 

Type of 

Services 
Subject 

Charges/Details 

(Changes are 

underlined) 

Other 

Services 

Delete: 

Encashment 

of demand 

draft 

Delete: 

Cheques 

issued by 

other banks 

Returned 

unpaid items 

Not Applicable 

 

Please note that if customers continue to use the above 

listed service(s) on or after the Effective Date, the 

customers will be deemed to have agreed to the 

change(s). If you do not accept these amendments, we 

may not be able to continue to provide our service(s) to 

you. For enquiries, please call our Customer Service 

Hotline at (852) 2622 2633 or contact our branch staff. 

 

Customer(s) may download the customer notice from the 



 

 

Bank’s website (NCB website>About Us>Notice) on or 

before 20 December, 2024. Customer(s) may not be able 

to access or download the related customer notice after 

the relevant date. 

 

 

Nanyang Commercial Bank, Limited 

 


